From: Samuel Green

To: pamatayior

Cc:

Subject: Re: Planning Application Reference ZC23/02895/FUL - Land at Manor Cottage, Famham
Date: 26 October 2023 16:31:22

Good afternoon Pam,

Thank you for your confirmation below in response to my email of 07:31hrs this
morning.

I have since replaced the notice on the Parish Noticeboard, but perhaps then on
the basis, as you have advised, that you do walk by the noticeboard most days, you
will be kind enough to keep your eye out and let me know if it's goes missing again.

Indeed, considering that you have confirmed to me in a separate email this
afternoon that the matter of our planning application will be added as an Agenda
Item for discussion at the next meeting of the Parish on Tuesday, o7 November, I
trust you will agree that it is in the interests of residents to be made aware and
have the opportunity to learn of the full facts of the matter and therefore I intend
to leave the notice in situ until the date of the Parish Meeting, but will endeavour
remove it shortly thereafter.

Many thanks
Kind regards
Sam

Mr & Mrs S. Green

On 26 Oct 2023, at 14:39, pamataylor <pamataylor@btinternet.com> wrote:

Thank you for your email below.

I confirm that none of the 3 Parish Officials you mentioned, myself, my
husband Michael and the Chairman John Hooper, have removed your notice
from the noticeboard.

It is hardly surprising that we would be seen in the vicinity of the board as, in
common with many other villagers, we walk along the bridleway most days
and have to pass the noticeboard to do so.



Regards,
Pam Taylor

------ Original Message ------
From: "Samuel Green" <samuel. green(@britannicholdings.com>
To: pamataylor@btinternet.com

Sent: Thursday, 26 Oct, 23 At 07:31
Subject: RE: Re: Planning Application Reference 7C23/02895/FUL
- Land at Manor Cottage, Farnham

Dear Pam,

I write further to my email below of 11:5%hrs on 24 October.

Details of this website were also provided via notices in the village
vesterday. including on the parish noticeboard in a suitable location
which was not compromising of the visibility of any other
notices/information on the noticeboard - as per the attached
photograph taken at 09:52am.

Unfortunately, upon checking the noticeboard, it has become
apparent that in less than 24hrs our notice has since been removed.

Considering the various other information present on the




noticeboard and that Farnham has no formal Parish Council, I
understand that the noticeboard is for the advertisement of all
relevant Parish related information and unless you can provide me
with formal Parish Minutes/Documentation to the contrary, that any
persons in the village may use the noticeboard to display
notifications of such information accordingly.

On this basis, the notice detailing our website - clearly
disseminating factual, evidence based information in respect of the
untruthful statements which have been made against ourselves and
our planning application by six objectors in the village — including
the Parish Meeting and several of its members in their personally
capacity - is highly relevant to parishioners on whose behalf the
Parish Meeting are meant to act justly and fairly on behalf of
residents.

I am advised that both the Parish Meeting Chairman and yourself
and your husband Mr Michael Taylor (who submitted the objection
to our Planning Application on behalf of the Parish Meeting) were
witnessed in the vicinity of the noticeboard vesterday and would
hope that my notice was not removed by any of you. Indeed, were
this to have been the case, I could only question why any members
of the Parish Meeting would feel the need to remove my notice and
could only assume that this would be because they do not wish for
residents of our Parish to learn of the true facts and evidence in
relation to our planning application, in the face of untruthful
allegations by objectors — something which would again be entirely
unjust and unfair, which is then all the more concerning when I am
further advised that in his professional capacity, Mr Taylor was a
Senior Judge in the British Judiciary system, entrusted with
enacting justice.

Kindly confirm receipt.

Yours sincerely

Sam Green

Mr & Mrs S. Green

From: Samuel Green <samuel. green@britannicholdings.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 11:59 PM

To: 'pamataylor@btinternet.com’ <pamataylor(@btinternet.com>
Subject: Re: Planning Application Reference ZC23/02895/FUL -
Land at Manor Cottage, Farnham



Dear Pam,

As a matter of courtesy, I write to inform you and the others
Members of The Farnham Parish Meeting that we have today
publicly released our various letters of response to the objections
submitted from The Parish Meeting and certain other individuals
from the village in relation to our planning application (Ref:
7C23/02895/FUL) for the erection of one self-build home and
associated works, intended for the permanent occupation of my wife
and I and our young family.

This documentation can be viewed on our website here:

https://'www.zc23-farnham.com/

We have taken the decision to publish this website and associated
documentation in the public domain in the interests of transparency
and for the information of other interested parties and residents of
Farnham who may be unfamiliar with the situation we find
ourselves in, with regard to the various false statements/untruths
which have been perpetuated about our planning application (and
also ourselves personally as applicants) by the authors of the various
objection letters we have received.

Regards

Yours sincerely

Sam Green

Mr & Mrs S. Green





